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Because of a change to PCR methodology which greatly reduces turn-

around time starting February 1, 2021, Munson Medical Center 

Microbiology department will no longer call results on throat specimens 

positive for Group A strep. 

 

 

Reference (critical result policy): 

https://munsonhealthcare-munsonmc.policystat.com/policy/7234564/latest/  
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